
Ethics Advisory! 

Please note that some events scheduled during the Conference are held by outside 
groups and are not affiliated with the League or the Conference. Based on the 
conclusions in Ethics Advisory Opinion 2011-01 and an informal opinion the League has 
received from the Ethics Commission, attendees at the League Conference should 
exercise caution before accepting an invitation to dinner, etc. from a vendor that is not a 
registered participate in the Conference. While the opinion indicates that a non-
registered vendor or company who desires to interact with attendees during the 
conference may provide meals and other food and beverages, they may not under any 
circumstances use the interaction as an opportunity to lobby attendees or otherwise use 
it for sales opportunity. League events are listed in the official program, website or on 
the app. If you have questions regarding whether an event is part of the Conference or 
is affiliated with the League, please contact the League directly.  

Anti-harassment! 

The League reserves the right to refuse continued access to League sponsored events 
and activities, including training and credit, to any attendee, guest, vendor or sponsor at 
any League meeting who violates the League's anti-harassment policy. The League will 
take appropriate action to enforce the policy up to expelling the offender without a 
refund.  

For more information please visit http://www.almonline.org/harassment-policy.html. 

 

 


